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To:  Pastor, Deacons, Directors/Coordinators of Religious Education, Knights of Columbus,  
 Parish Vocation Committee Members, Principals, Youth Ministers 
 
From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández 
 Director of Vocations 
 
Date:  December 17, 2021 
 
Subject:  Christmas Greetings   
 
Christmas Greetings from the Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations and Seminarians of the Diocese of 
Sacramento!  
 
Thank you for all your prayers for our seminarians and for your support in creating awareness in vocations.  
May our Lord answer our prayers and bless us abundantly in 2022 with more vocations to religious life, 
the priesthood and holy marriages too!  
 
We wish you a very blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
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Christmas 2021  

 

 Victor Amador      Edgar Lozano-Cuevas    Alejandro Marquez         Zachary Sturm 
     Pre-Theology I                     Theology II                          College III                     Pre-Theology II 

       Benjamin Condon     Ivan Franco-Martin           Victor Goranov              Eric Patrick                 Erik Pereira 
               Theology II                          Theology III                     Formation Program                    Theology III                          Theology IV 

Saint Patrick’s Seminary 
Menlo Park, CA 

Mount Angel Seminary 
St. Benedict, OR 
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